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Attached, for your urgent
consideration, is a copy of the paper
referred to Council by the Minister on
proposals for sex discrimination legislation.

It has been placed on the Council
Agenda to be considered at 9.00a.m. on
Saturday, 25 November.

You will note that the Minister
has asked if Council would treat the paper
as confidential.

Yours sincerely,
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(Carolyn Wiltshire)
Executive Secretary




